
 

 

 

Welcome back to the summer term! We hope you all had a 

lovely Easter break, and it's nice to see the sun shining as we 

return to nursery!  

 

We have been looking at transport this week, talking about 

favourite vehicles, and how the children travel to different 

places. The children have enjoyed some big scale mark-

making, using cars with pens attached to the back. The 

children showed an interest in the long lines and circles they 

could make by moving the cars in different directions.  

 

 

We have also been focusing on floating and sinking at the 

water tray. The children talked together about what they 

thought would float and what would sink.  
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Star of the Week 

Amelia 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our star of the week this 

week is Amelia for showing 

us her amazing counting 

and sorting skills using the 

compare bears.  

Well done Amelia!  
 



 

 

Important Reminders 

Consent Forms 

Please return the pupil consent forms so that we are aware of where we can display children's 

photos. 

Spare Clothes 

We are asking for any donations of socks or tights as we are running low on spares.  If you have, 

even if they are odd, they would be greatly appreciated. 

Lost Property 

We have lots of lost property items  - if you are missing anything specific, please ask, or we will put 

it into our spares box. 

Bank Holiday Closures: 

Monday 2nd May, Thursday 2nd June and Friday 3rd June  

 

Summer Holiday: 1st August – Friday 12th August  

(back open on Monday 15th August) 

The children have been looking at the grass they planted, 

noticing it beginning to grow, and watering it. There has been 

some story sequencing of 'The Bear Hunt' too, talking about 

what happened next. The children have also been using lots 

of physical skills for balancing, and for experimenting with 

what they can do with the hula hoops! 

 

Nursery will be closed for the upcoming bank holidays- 

Monday 2nd May, Thursday 2nd June and Friday 3rd June. 


